
SIS/CIR/2022-23/035                                                                                     6th Feb, 2023

Dear Parents,

The Management, Staff and Students of Swarnim International School cordially
invite you to their Annual Sports Day for Classes 3 to 8 on Saturday, 11th February,
2023 at 3 pm. 

The other details will be shared shortly. 

Regards.

Rumjhumi Biswas
Principal


